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March 18, 2020 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

COVID-19 Update on Municipal Services 
 

Please be advised that the Neebing Municipal Office and the Blake Hall will be closed 
to the general public, until further notice.  
 
The Municipality of Neebing has been closely monitoring the evolving situation with regards 
to COVID-19 and is taking steps to protect the safety of the public and employees. 
 
We are committed to the continuation of essential municipal services. 
 
Municipal staff are available to assist the public by phone at 807-474-5331 or by email at 
neebing@neebing.org, during regular office hours (Monday to Friday, 9:00 am to 5:00 pm). 
Tax payments can still be made online or by cheque (either by mail or drop-off in the locked 
mailbox outside the municipal office). 
 
If you have an urgent matter that cannot be addressed by phone or email, please contact the 
Municipal Office to make an appointment. 
 
All residents are asked to follow the recommendations of the Thunder Bay District Health 
Unit, Ontario Ministry of Health, Government of Canada, and World Health Organization. 
 
If you have questions about COVID-19, visit the Thunder Bay District Health Unit website at 
https://www.tbdhu.com/coronavirus. 
 
If you are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19, use the self-assessment tool to determine if 
you need to seek additional care. https://www.ontario.ca/page/2019-novel-coronavirus-covid-
19-self-assessment 
 
Your cooperation and understanding during these challenging times, is very much 
appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Erika Kromm 
Clerk-Treasurer 
Municipality of Neebing 
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